

Incident Planning Subcommittee Notes

Meeting Agenda Notes:

Incident Planning Subcommittee Agenda 9/12/2023

0900-1000 PST

Members Present:

Dylan Rader (Chair)
Robin Jermyn (Vice Chair)
Karly DeMars (BLM)
Tamara Stadel (IAFC)
Sarah Lee (NWCG)

Other Attendees: Billy Phillips

Membership Updates: Requested NASF and NPS rep through Position Standards Committee

Membership Updates:

- NA

New Topics:

- For our next meeting please review and provide any comments or responses that will aid the group in further developing these to meet the NMAC tasking to IWDG. If you support the position paper(s) in their current states you don't need to provide any comments, but this will be considered IPS's review and response to what has been provided so far. Please use the version in FireNet to provide comments, thanks.

Status Update on Taskings or Prev. Topics:

- SCKN SME Group – Karly
- Electronic Check-in Solution – Robin/Billy
 - Progress continuing by developer to work on the back end of the form (after resource completes entry) working to build how the IMT will receive the check-in data.
 - Call schedule this afternoon to get additional updates.
- E-ISuite ICS204 Form Changes Needed, will discuss more in Fall:
 - Channel Name Field
 - Total Personnel Field